
For further information  
Visit ballina.nsw.gov.au/LennoxVillageVision or  
phone Council’s Project Manager, Kerry Condon on 1300 864 444.

lennox VILLAGEvision    
PROJECT UPDATE FOR LENNOX RETAILERS AND RESIDENTS 
WEEK AHEAD - 1 AUGUST TO 5 AUGUST 2022

Register for project updates and review the concept plans at  
ballina.nsw.gov.au/LennoxVillageVision

view our vision

Construction of new pedestrian crossing kerb

Excavation of existing road surface and kerb and filling for new road base

Construction of new driveway crossings

Installation of new stormwater line across Rayner Lane and westside of Ballina Street.

•	 The Rayner Lane entry from Ballina St will be closed from 7am to 3pm Monday 1 August 2022. During this 
period, Rayner Lane will be two way from Rutherford Street.  

•	 Some footpaths will be closed or diverted for pedestrian safety while excavation for stormwater and road works 
are carried out.

•	 The worksite will be isolated with water barriers and temporary fencing.


